
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RESOLUTION NO. 24-2 
 

A RESOLUTION HONORING AND THANKING SCOTT RUFFER 
FOR HIS SERVICE TO THE HUDSON COMMUNITY. 

 
WHEREAS, Mr. Ruffer was appointed to the Ward 4 Council seat on February 21, 2023, working for 
the benefit of the community; and 
 
WHEREAS, service in the capacity as a Council representative requires many hours above and beyond 
the duty of voting at meetings; and  
 
WHEREAS, during his tenure, Mr. Ruffer served on multiple boards and commissions, including the 
Cemetery Board and Personnel Advisory & Appeals Board; and 
 
WHEREAS, as a longtime resident of Hudson, Mr. Ruffer enjoyed giving back to the community by 
serving on Council; and 
 
WHEREAS, prior to his time as a Council Member, Mr. Ruffer served on the Comprehensive Plan 
Steering Committee; and 
 
WHEREAS, it is the desire of the Mayor and Council to publicly thank and honor Mr. Ruffer for his 
service to the City of Hudson. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of the City of Hudson, Ohio, on behalf of 
itself and the residents of the City, expresses its thanks and gratitude to Scott Ruffer for his service to 
the City of Hudson. 
 
 
Adopted this 16th day of January 2024. 
 
              
Jeffrey L. Anzevino, Mayor    Christopher W. Foster, President of Council 
 
              
Christopher A. Banweg    Michael W. Bird  
 
              
Patricia L. Goetz     Karen E. Heater 
 
              
Nicole V. Kowalski     Skylar J. Sutton 
 


